Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Real Estate Commission has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Thomas Jung on May 15, 2023. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition:
The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Volume 49, No. 101, of the May 24, 2023, issue of the Florida Administrative Register. The Petitioner sought the Commission’s opinion as to whether a Florida broker’s license for Florida residents is required for those who only provide business brokerage service to businesses incorporated outside of the state of Florida. The Florida Real Estate Commission considered the Petition at a duly-noticed public meeting held on July 26, 2023 and again on October 23, 2023, in Orlando, Florida. The Commission’s Order was filed on December 7, 2023. The Commission denied the Petition because there is no information on the particular details of the business operations, if any, that would be conducted from within Florida, and therefore the Petition must be denied for lack of detail.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Giuvanna Corona, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Commission, 400 W. Robinson Street, #N801, Orlando, FL 32801, Giuvanna.Corona@myfloridalicense.com
